City of New PBedford

IN COMMITTEE

June 14,2018

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods at a Meeting held on Monday, May 21, 2018,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Coelho, requesting, that Mark McGraw, Director
of Emergency Medical Services be invited to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods
to discuss the number of calls for 2017 that the City has received for Opioid overdoses, any zones
or areas that get the most calls for overdoses and a percentage of calls that are for repeat
overdoses. (To be Referred to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods.) (Ref’d
9/28/17)

On motion by Councillor Rebeiro and seconded by Councillor Giesta, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take the recommended action on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Coelho, requesting, that Mark McGraw, Director of Emergency Medical Services be
invited to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods to discuss the number of calls for
2017 that the City has received for Opioid overdoses, any zones or areas that get the most calls
for overdoses and a percentage of calls that are for repeat overdoses. This motion passed on a
voice vote.
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Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chalrman
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

September 28. 2017

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting. that Mark McGraw, Director of Emergency Medical Services be invited
to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods to discuss the number of calls for 2017 that
the City has received tor Opioid overdoses, any zones or areas that get the most calls for overdoses
and a percentage of calls that are for repeat overdoses. (To be Referred to the Committee on Public

Safety and Neighborhoods.)

Debora Coelho. Councillor at Large




